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A heartfelt thank you goes to Lisa and John Sanvido for their unwavering support
and invaluable assistance in planning and securing donations for the hall and the
raffle/silent auction items. John, as the President of the ICC, and Lisa, as the Vice
Principal at John F. Ross and a member of our Board of Directors, were instrumental
in the success of this event.

We would like to extend a special thank you to the Italian Canadian Club for
graciously hosting us. The venue was perfect, and we are deeply grateful for their
support. Additionally, we want to recognize Jeff & Miranda for being fantastic Trivia
Night hosts; Jeff did an outstanding job engaging and entertaining everyone
throughout the evening.

Dear Trivia Night Attendees,

A special thanks to our Project Specialist, Andre Campbell, and our dedicated staff
and Board of Directors for their continuous support throughout the entire process.

A huge thank you to our amazing volunteers—Maddie, Alex, Evie, Colin, and Regan.
Your hard work and dedication ensured the night ran smoothly and was enjoyable for
all attendees.

Last but certainly not least, we would like to express our gratitude to all our
generous donors whose contributions made our event a resounding success. Your
support was crucial in securing fantastic raffle prizes and silent auction items,
enhancing the overall experience for everyone involved. 

We look forward to seeing you next year! 

Sincerely, 

Marciane Any, Executive Director 

John McNamara, President of the Board of Directors

We are thrilled to express our heartfelt gratitude for your presence and enthusiasm
at our first-ever Trivia Night fundraiser. Thanks to your incredible energy and
generosity, we surpassed all expectations and had a fantastic evening. We hope you
enjoyed the event as much as we did, and we extend special congratulations to our
game winners and appreciation to everyone who participated in the raffle and silent
auction.



 TRIVIA NIGHT

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you
to our incredible volunteers who worked
tirelessly to ensure the success of Trivia Night.
From setting up the venue to managing the
raffle, to answering attendees questions, your
dedication and hard work were evident in every
aspect of the event. Maddie, Alex, Evie, Colin
and Regan, our event thrived because of your
unwavering support and passion. Our
volunteers are the backbone of the LDAWC,
and we are deeply grateful for each and every
one of you.

VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT

DATE:
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We are thrilled to share the fantastic success of
the LDAWC's Trivia Night held at the Italian
Canadian Club! The event was a remarkable
evening filled with excitement, laughter, and
community spirit. We had an amazing turnout,
selling out tickets, and raffled/auctioned off
wonderful prizes. Your enthusiasm and
generosity made this night truly memorable,
and we couldn't have done it without you.
Thank you for making this event such a
triumph!

Thank you
to our 195
attendees

Thank you
to our
wonderful
volunteers!



195 attendees
We are thrilled to announce that we successfully sold out

the Italian Canadian Club! 

IMPACT HIGHLIGHTS

Over $12,500 raised
200 tickets sold 🎟️

14 amazing raffle prizes 🎁

15 silent auction items 🖼️

$2000+ raised in the 50/50 draw 💰

“The event was fantastic in all
respects” - Event Attendee



DONOR APPRECIATION
We would like to express our deepest gratitude to all our sponsors and donors

who made the raffle and silent auction possible. Your contributions provided us
with an array of fantastic prizes in support of our mission; and your support is
instrumental in helping us raise the funds needed to continue said mission. We

are honoured to have such a committed and giving group of community
partners. 



SPECIAL THANKS
We wanted to give a special thanks to the following organizations that made generous

donations to our events raffle and silent auction. We also wanted to extend a gracious thank
you  to individuals who sponsored our event through donations. To Paul and Joanne Martin
for the Buffalo Sabres tickets; to JJ Property Management; to Mark and Melissa Roberts for
their Copper Rose vodka basket; to Steve and Jaime who donated 4 Maple Leafs tickets; to

the Bryant Family for their Cutten fields gift certificate, and to our local creators. We are
beyond grateful!
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Signed Tim Mayza Ball

Two Galaxy Watches

Five $100 gift cards

 Chef’s Table 

$1000 voucher
Portable Generator



CONGRATS TO
OUR TRIVIA

WINNERS... THE
JOHN.F.

ROSS
TEACHERS!!

HIGHLIGHTING SOME OF OUR RAFFLE WINNERS!
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Given the incredible success and
positive feedback from this
year's Trivia Night, we are
excited to announce that we
plan to make this an annual
event! Mark your calendars for
next year, as we look forward to
bringing you another evening of
fun, friendly competition, and
community spirit. Your
continued support and
participation will help us make
each year even better than the
last.
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@ldawc

Learning Disabilities Association of

Wellington County 

Learning Disabilities Association of

Wellington County 

Scan here to donate
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It is because of your continued support that we are able to keep helping
those with learning disabilities (LDs) reach their full potential, and create
a community where LDs are understood and accepted. Keep up to date

on our website and socials for programming and event updates. See you
all in August for our next newsletter update!

Thank You

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/t/69149


LDAWC TRIVIA NIGHT
SURVEY

We’d love to receive feedback from event attendees and those

who may be interested in attending future events. We do this

because we care about your thoughts and want to make

future events better based on the invaluable commentary you

provide! Please scan the QR code above or follow the link

below to access our survey!


